
 

 

Helen Mary Jones 

Chief Executive 

Youth Cymru 

Unit D, Upper Boat Business Centre,  

Treforest,  

Rhondda Cynon Taff, CF37 5BP 

23 June 2017 

Dear Helen Mary 

Letter from the Minister for Lifelong Learning and Welsh Language: Youth Work 

You will be aware that the Children, Young People and Education Committee wrote to the 

Minister for Lifelong Learning and Welsh Language on 25 May, seeking information 

relating to our ongoing scrutiny of Youth Work in Wales. The Minister has now responded, 

and I attach a copy of his response for your information.  

I would be very grateful for your views on the Minister’s response, to help inform the 

Committee’s on-going consideration of this matter. The Committee will be considering 

the Minister’s response during its meeting on Wednesday 28 June. I apologise for the very 

short notice, but it would be helpful if you could provide a response, or an early 

indication of any concerns you may have, by close on Tuesday so that they may be taken 

into consideration during the meeting next week. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Lynne Neagle AC / AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 

 


